From:
To: City Council

Cc: Jack Tibbetts; _

Subject: SVDP Housing
Date: Monday, June 17, 2024 6:27:39 PM

Please support the proposal by St. Vincent de Paul to build
housing in Sebastopol.

Your town has a meaningful opportunity to allow housing which
serves people who are most in need. The low income residents
are like you because they have lived their lives and worked hard.
Like you, they need a place to live. Like you, many of them are
from Sebastopl.

SVDP has a long history of successfully serving in Sonoma County.
Sebastopol and SVDP could be genuine partners in this endeavor.
Pleas assure that this project moves forward.

Gerry La Londe-Berg, MSW
Homeless Action!





